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bandna sood <bandna. sood@gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 8:50 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

hi

I have an account with forex and so does my other family members
I am strongly against the new leverage changes.
Please keep the current leverage as is

Regards
Bandna


